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2018 Officers 
President: 
Linda Kolar 662-5869 
kolars@newmexico.com 
 
Vice Presidents: 
 
Secretary: 
 
Treasurer: 

Donna Smith, 575-829-3883  
dnt@glenda.com 

   
2018 Chairs 

Community Service: 
   Flo Carr, 660-4980 
  ks_carr@msn.com 
Library: 

Deb McLin, 672-9811 
damclin@gmail.com 

Membership: 
Brenda Edeskuty 
edeskuty@zianet.com 

Newsletter: 
Clara Vigil, 672-0098 

    c.vigil0098@gmail.com  
Publicity: 
 
Webmaster: 

Deborah Kubicek, 662-4865 
deborahkubicek@hotmail.com 

 
Donation Quilt 
  
 

 
LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS 

White Rock Presbyterian Church 
310 Rover Blvd 

 Tuesday, January 23 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 

	
	

	
	

	
	
	
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!! 
 
	
	

	
	
	
		



 
UPCOMING	EVENTS,	PROJECTS	AND	WORKSHOPS	
 
February	17-18,	2018	
Las	Colcheras	Quilt	Show	
Las	Cruces	Convention	Center	
680	University	Ave	
Las	Cruces,	NM		
	
February	23,	2018	
Annual	Gathering	of	Quilts	"Winter	Quilters	of	Sierra	County"	
Truth	or	Consequences	Civic	Center	
400	W	Fourth	
Truth	or	Consequences,	NM	
	
OFFICER	REPORTS	
	

Vice	Presidents	–		

Secretary	–	Joan	Williams	
	
Treasurer	–	Donna	Smith	
	
The	LANB	checking	account	balance	on	Jan	1,	2018	was	$16,016.60.	
	
Los	Alamos	Piecemakers	
Income	Statement	
January	1,	2017	thru	December	31,	2017	
	
Income	
	
		Membership																																	1,450.00	
		Interest																																																	1.56	
Workshops					-	
			Brinkley	(Net	-354.85)																					400.00	
			Threadpainting																																	125.00	
		Donation	Quilt	(Net	1138.49)					1,577.25	
		Quilt	Market/Show	(Net	)												1,662.25	
		Advertising					-	
		Silent	Auction																																					458.00	
		Misc.																																																					3.00	
					-	
Total	Revenue																																				5,677.06	
	
Expenses	
		Workshops						-	
									Brinkley																																									754.85	



		Treasurer																																															21.98	
		Show/Market																																						993.54	
		Donation	Quilt																																				443.91	
		Monthly	Programs	()																									853.18	
		Storage	Locker	()																																990.00	
		Silent	Auction					-	
		Library	()																																															110.61	
		Community	Service	(h)					-	
		Senior	Quilters																																					100.00	
		Church	Rental																																							650.00	
		P.O.	Box	(1	yr.	rental)																													70.00	
		Web	Site																																																256.91	
		Membership																																											86.76	
		President's	Quilt					-	
		Newsletter					-	
		Misc.	(Injury	Payment)																									389.00	
					-	
Total		Expenses																																				5,720.74	
	
Net Income     (43.68)	
	
Publicity	–		
	
*All	current	events	are	listed	on	the	Calendar	of	Events	above.	
	
Community	Service	–	Flo	Carr	
	
I	would	like	to	thank	everyone	again	for	their	donations	of	Community	Service	quilts	this	past	
year.			In	December,	we	were	able	to	give	6	quilts	to	the	Ambulatory	Treatment	Unit	at	the	
hospital,	and	6	quilts	to	L.A.	Family	Council.		After	giving	one	to	Project	Linus,	it	leaves	us	with	3	
to	start	out	the	new	year.		I	would	also	like	to	remind	everyone	that	we	have	batting	
and	donated	fabric	available	for	community	service	projects.	
		
Just	a	reminder;	I	will	be	passing	around	a	sign-up	sheet	at	our	January	guild	meeting,	asking	for	
volunteers	for	food	and/or	assistance	for	the	Valentine's	Luncheon	we	do	for	the	L.A.	senior	
quilters	group.		I	hope	we	have	a	good	turn-out	this	year,	both	in	participants	and	volunteers.		I	
don't	have	a	definite	date	yet	from	Linda	Boncella,	but	it's	usually	on	the	Wednesday	before	
Valentine's	day.		
	
	Library	–	Deb	McLin	
	
Membership	–	Brenda	Blea-Edeskuty	
	
To	download	the	membership	form	please	click	on	the	link	or	see	attached	form.	
http://www.losalamos.com/lap/forms/lapmembershipform.pdf	.	
	
	
	
	



Update	on	Atomic	City	Quilt’s	October	Challenge	
	
The	members	of	LAP	brought	in	116	FQs!!!	I	rounded	up	to	120	FQs	&	sent	30	yards	of	fabric	to	
Santa	Rosa	Quilt	Guild	to	help	replace	the	fabric	that	was	lost	in	the	fires.	
Two	ladies	donated	cash	&	that	paid	for	the	postage.	
	
Thank	you	LAP	for	being	so	supportive	of	others	in	need.		
~Shelly	Kuropatwinski	,	ACQ	
	
Our	Favorite	Websites		
	
International	Quilt	Study	Center	&	Museum	in	Nebraska	-		www.quiltstudy.org		
Learn	about	their	museum,	and	sign	up	to	receive	emails	of	their	"Quilt	of	the	Month."				
	
Quilter’s	Resource	-	www.quiltersresources.net	
Your	one-stop	in	finding	current	information	on	all	things	quilting	-	quilt	shops,	guilds,	longarm	
quilters,	quilt	shows	and	events,	shop	hops,	and	so	much	more!	
	
The	purpose	of	this	section	is	to	add	to	our	quilting	knowledge,	such	as,	quilting	museums,	
methods	and	techniques.	It	is	not	meant	to	include	sites	that	sell	fabrics,	patterns,	or	supplies.	
We	need	to	support	our	local	quilt	store.	
	
Please	contact	Clara	Vigil	at	c.vigil0098@gmail.com	,	if	you	have	any	questions	or	you	would	
like	to	share	a	website.	
	
*Events/Sources	not	sponsored	by	LA	Piecemakers	are	shown	for	info	only	and	not	endorsed	by	
LA	Piecemakers.	
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS MEMBERSHIP 
Membership Year ____________  

Please print all information clearly.  

Name _____________________________________________________________________ 
Mailing Address _____________________________________________________________ 
City, State, & Zip Code ________________________________________________________ 
Telephone Number ___________________________________________________________ 
E-Mail Address ______________________________________________________________ 
Do you want to receive the LAP Newsletter via e-mail? Yes No (Circle one)  

Do you need a ride to meetings? Yes No Can you drive someone to meetings? Yes No (Circle 
one)  

Please volunteer for one or more of the following by placing a check mark next to items{s):  

Donation Quilt ticket sales ______________ Valentine's Day Luncheon _____________________  

Quilt Show/Quilt Market ________________ Serve as Officer _____________________________  

Payment - Make check for $25 payable to: Los Alamos Piecemakers or LAP. Mail payment to LAP, Attn: 
Membership Chair, P.O. Box 261, Los Alamos, N.M. 87544 or hand in at meeting.  

LAP Use only: Payment ___ Entered in data base ___ Name tag ___ Packet _____Membership 
card_____Date______  

 


